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Gary, a chara, 

FOLLOW UP ACTION FROM ORAL STATEMENT ON 12 FEBRUARY 2024 

During my Oral Statement to the Assembly on 12 February 2024, you enquired about 
expenditure on vehicle damage compensation in 2023. 

In response, I advised that I did not have the figures available but that I would provide 
them to you and deposit them with the Assembly Library.  
 
I can now confirm that the management information my Department holds in relation to 
roads related public liability claims can be found online at:- 
 
https://www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk/publications/road-asset-maintenance-directorate-
management-information-roads-related-claims-period-20182019   
 
Table 7.1 in the above link provides details of the compensation paid during the last 
five full financial years for vehicle damage.   

I would, however, advise the member and other members using the above link to be 
cognisant of the caveats noted in respect to the information provided on roads related 
public liability claims. 

Is mise le meas, 

 

 
JOHN O’DOWD MLA 
Minister for Infrastructure 
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